
TRANSLATION 
 
Québec, February 2, 2011 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Albin Tremblay 
Chairman 
Cree-Québec Forestry Board 
2875, boulevard Laurier 
Édifice Le Delta, 11e étage, bureau 1180 
Québec (Québec)  G1V 2M2 
 
 
 
Mr. Chairman: 
 
This letter is in response to the advice of the Cree-Quebec Forestry Board (CQFB), which 
you forwarded to me on December 17, 2010, in connection with modifications to the General 
Forest Development Plan for the 86-65 forest development unit. 
 
The ministère des ressources naturelles et de la Faune will follow the recommendations of the 
CQFB and approve the planned changes in the W-13, W-1, W-3 and W-4A traplines and 
authorize an extension of the analysis period so that members of the CQFB, in a forthcoming 
meeting, might deal with planning in traplines W-4, W-5c and W-6. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
NATHALIE NORMANDEAU 
 


